
NEW Valley STEM/MCCTC Bag Policy
2022-2023 School Year

In order to provide the safest learning environment possible, Valley STEM & MCCTC will be
limiting the types of bags that are permitted. This will be effective at the start of the 2022-2023
school year.

Permitted NOT Permitted

● Clear backpacks of any size (see
pictures below for examples, can
be purchased on Amazon)

● Small clutch bags, which cannot
exceed 4.5" x 6.5" in size, with or
without a handle or strap can be
brought to school with one of the
clear plastic bags.

● Clear tote bags of any size, or any
stadium-approved clear bag

● Clear purses of any size

● Lunch Boxes/Bags that measures
8.75" wide, 6.75" tall, and 4" deep
MAXIMUM

● Clear duffle bags

● Fanny Packs

● Purses larger than 4.5" x 6.5" in
size

● Traditional backpacks that are not
clear

● Large tote bags that are not clear

● Briefcases

● Computer Bags that are not clear

● Lunch Boxes/Bags LARGER than
8.75" wide, 6.75" tall, and 4" deep

● Duffle bags that are not clear

https://www.amazon.com/s?k=clear+back+packs&crid=1RK63PUZKTUE6&sprefix=clear+back+packs%2Caps%2C160&ref=nb_sb_noss_2


Clutch Bags/Small Purses are allowed to be using following the guidelines pictured
below (Maximum 4.5 in x 6.5 in.):

Example: Clear Back Packs Example: Clear Tote Bag

Example:Clear Duffle Bags


